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18.9.20 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you will be aware, Northumberland, along with other counties in the North East, are now under local 
lockdown restrictions. 
The subject of informal childcare is still to be clarified, and this is probably one of the most important issues 
for parents. For working parents, family and friends are a vital part of childcare arrangements. 
Our advice from the Local Authority is to continue as usual in this respect until we have further clarification. I 
hope this will happen over the weekend. 
Let’s hope that these new measures have the effect of controlling the spread of the virus, and that it will be a 
very temporary measure. 
We will, of course, continue to be extremely vigilant in school, and do everything we can to keep your 
children safe. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Robertson 
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